From: Baxter, Clare

Sent: 25 January 2005 17:38
To: | tbirney
Subject: "Query

Hi Trevor, Philip has passed on your query to me. Here's the response from the départment. I'm away home now
but will be back in tomorrow.

Clare

A spokesperson for the Department of Health, Social Services and Public Safety said: "We are satisfied that John
O'Hara will conduct a full and rigorous inquiry. We are content with the procedures he proposes and we will be

co-operating fully with Mr O'Hara throughout the duration of the Inquiry."

- Clare Baxter
"""" Senior information Officer
Department of Health, Social Services and Public Safety
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